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Dear Parents,
“Happy Easter, some bunny loves you!”
Congratulations to our final Stars of the Week for this term
ASH – James K, for always sitting and listening beautifully on the carpet.
OAK – Edith, for excellent instruction writing.
BEECH – Dulcie, for always being ready for class and being a great mouse in our play.
CHESTNUT – Aimee, for a consistently sensible and focused attitude.
SYCAMORE – Amelia, for always being a fabulous member of Class.
It has been great to see you in school this week, either at our celebration assembly or at your parent consultation appointments.  I am pleased to report that ‘take up’ was very good but if you missed your appointment, please contact the office to rearrange.

Milestones Museum
Oak Class visited Milestones Museum, near Basingstoke, earlier this week to support their recent topic, toys.  All had a great time and found the museum exhibits really interesting. Well done to all!
Netball Success
Gomeldon Netball Squad played two matches on Sunday, winning both games convincingly;
                      Gomeldon 15 – Blue Jays 2

                      Gomeldon 12 – Spire Reds 2

Congratulations once more!

Mad March Hair
What great fun!  Thank you for helping us to support the work of Naomi House.  Several pupils made considerable effort and looked spectacular.
Ofsted News
You will recall that we were inspected earlier this month - at time of writing, their letter/report has not been published.  I will let you know when it is.
Enjoy the Easter break and we will see you on Monday 16th April.

Paddy Macey

